STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1760 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Via Federal Express

May 20, 2010

Tom G. Cordell

1430 E. Hunter Place
P.O. Box 1547

Moses LLake, WA 98837

RE:  Public Records Request: Odessa incident
Dear Mr. Cordell:

This is in response to your request for documents relating to the Odessa gas explosion. Enclosed
arc the following:

Letter irom Al Jones dated February 4, 2010, with attachments (38 pages)

Avista’s Response to Supplemental Data Requests, letter dated January 28, 2009
(60 pages, plus disk of photographs of the Odessa incident)

The WUTC file for Docket UG-082253 (84 pages)

E-mail from Marina Woodard (31 pages)

Disk with audio files of 911 tape

We previously provided you with a copy of Commission Staff’s investigative report on the-
Odessa incident. If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 664-1259.

Sincerely,
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LISA WYSE
Records Manager

Enclosures




